
 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Village Planning Board was held July 22, 1997 at 7:30 PM in the 

Municipal Building. Present were: 

 

  Chairman  Rick Williams 

Member  Ken Crown, Eric D'Arcy 

  Village Trustee Gordon Champney 

  Village Clerk  Margaret Cornwell 

Deputy Clerk  Mertie Pozzi 

 

  Absent   Ken Giblin 

 

Chairman Williams called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

UPDATE ON REWEY AVE – Still waiting for right-of-way.  

 

REPORT FROM VILLAGE BD. – MOBILE HOME LAW – Public hearing next Village 

Board Meeting. 

 

DIRECTORY SIGN – Eric needs to know what to put on this sign. 

 

PARKING ON MAIN STREET – Chamber of Commerce has withdrawn their request. 

 

GRANT FROM TIOGA COUNTY COUNCIL ON THE ARTS – Ken Giblin can’t get a 

date from either Peanut Butter and Jelly or Sleepy Head. Part of this grant has gone to the 

Bluegrass Festival. 

 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN – Rick has contacted Tioga County Office of Planning and 

Development to set up a meeting with the Director to get some ideas and find out where 

to start. County is currently developing a plan.  

 

Next meeting date is set for August 19, 1997 at 7:30 PM. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:40 PM by Crown, seconded by D’Arcy. Carried. 


